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Welcome 

To the July 2024  

Newsletter 

We are collecting items for 

the Christmas Hampers! 

Please can you bring with you, on the 

September and October Social Meet-

ings, whatever you can to enable us 

to produce the wonderful Christmas 

Hampers that Val always makes for 

the Christmas Bazar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carol, 

 our previous Treasurer, 

Has a son who has a beautiful hobby. 

He takes pictures of wildlife and 

prints them. 

Below is the first of many pictures 

that I will add throughout the year 

and beyond, to showcase his skill. 

This month’s Social meeting was 

on Monday 15th July.  

When those of us who could go, 

went to Wisley. What a day we 

had, a little rain and a lot of sun 

and a view of the new buildings 

and gardens that changed the look 

and feel of an old friend. 

Wisley is now an education centre 

 

 

 

 

RHS Hilltop. 

 The Home of Gardening 

Science. 

At Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And again in Daylight 

 

 

 

NEW Oudolf Landscape 

 
As you may or may not know, 

we don’t have a Social Meeting in 

August. 

But we do have a special evening 

for you all on Friday the 6th of  

September. 

Please look at page 2 of this 

Newsletter for all the Info’ 
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Our next Social Meeting 

Is on Monday 16th September. 

Tim Wrighett will be educating 

us on ‘Medicines from Plants’ 

This is about Herbal and not 

Chemical Medicines.  

(By far more healthy) 

 

On Saturday 21st September, 

is our; 

‘Autumn Show’ 

The Show starts at 09:00 on 

Saturday 16th for the Con-

tributors to set up their en-

tries. 

Setup your entries at 09:00 

until 11:00.  

 

Judging will take place at 

11:00 until 13:00.  

 

Doors open to the public at 

14:00.  

Finish @ 15:30 

 

There will be Tea, Coffee 

and Cake, all at a reasona-

ble price. 

  

This is your chance to 

Good luck to all who take 

part. 
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Bring in a Tin 

Thank you again, to those of 

you who help with the tinned 

food donations, Gail is over-

whelmed with all your support. 

If you could continue to bring a 

little something in, Gail would 

be most grateful. 

Tinned vegetables and 

packets of T-bags would be 

a great help please. 

Thank you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember 

 The HUT  

will be open as usual. 

Offering  

All your garden needs and 

more, at a reduced cost. 
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Unfortunately we do not have a meeting before hand so do ring 

us of your intention please. 


